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Friday 19th July 2019 

 

Message from Mrs Board 

 

We have made it to the summer holidays (nearly!).  

I want to thank you for your continued support 

with your children over the past year.   

Our schools are safe, happy environments that 

are open and transparent with all stakeholders.  

With the recent Ofsted questionnaire that went 

out there are areas that you feel we could work 

on more, which we will be addressing early next 

year.   

I would like to extend my thanks to the hard 

working and supportive team of people that work 

in our schools that continue to offer exciting and 

engaging curriculums, challenging learning and a 

nurturing environment for your children.  Without 

them our schools would not be the places they 

are.   

I wish you all a wonderful holiday with your 

children and look forward to seeing them in 

September.  There are some holiday activity 

ideas on this website to help you if you get stuck- 
https://www.theschoolrun.com/tips-for-a-great-summer-with-

kids 
See you all in September! 

Mrs. Board  

 

Passport Signing 

 

From September 2019 if you require a passport 

to be verified by Mrs. Board, there will be a small 

fee of £10 payable to the school fee. This will 

need to be paid upfront before any forms are 

completed.  

 

Tots2teens Club  

 

Please see attached flyer of fun activities that 

are happening in the summer holidays around 

Aylsham.  

Activity Day 

 

Where: Westover Vets, Old Church Road, 

Hainford, NR10 3BG 

When: Thursday 29th August, 9.30am – 4.30pm 

Who: Suitable for children aged 7-12 

Price: £30 for young vet club members & £40 

for non-members.   

Vet experience, get hands on as you tackle a 

model operation and learn pet first aid! 

Get green & crafty, upcycle something old and 

transform it into something amazing to take 

home with you. 

Animal handling, meet a range of exotic creepy 

crawlies including stick insets, giant millipedes, a 

praying mantis and many more. 

Wide Games, get active and join in some fun 

team-building games. 

Email youngvetsclub@wvs.org.uk to book your 

place. 

 

Uniform Requirements 

 

Please see that attached to know what to buy 

for September.  Please also note the hair and 

jewelry section 

 

Key Dates 

 

Tues 23rd – YR6 Leavers Assembly – @ 2.15pm 

all welcome 

Tues 23rd – YR6 camping on field  

Wed 24th – Break for Summer Holiday’s!! 

 

Headteacher Award 

 

 Headteacher Award  
 

 

Leona 

Parsons 

Motivation with your learning 

and for bringing in homework 

for Miss Lewis 

Ruby H An increased sense of 

Kindness & Respect. 
 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Head Teacher 
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